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WASHINGTON – U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued the following statement after 
the Department of Justice (DOJ) charged Elena Khusyaynova, a Russian 
national, with interfering in the upcoming midterm elections: 
“This new indictment by the Justice Department demonstrates the 
serious nature of these ongoing attacks on our democratic process. I 
commend the career officials at DOJ who continue to work tirelessly to 
stop foreign actors from sowing division and spreading distrust in our 
political system. This is why the Senate Intelligence Committee's 
investigation has been focused on some of the dangers posed on social 
media platforms. 
“But the threat is not over. As the criminal complaints notes, these 
attacks continue to this day. It is critical for Congress to step up and 
immediately act to employ much-needed guardrails on social media. 
And as I've said before, these companies need to work with Congress so 
we can update our laws to better protect against attacks on our 
democratic institutions.” 
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